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Dear Parent / Carer,

Following on from my newsletter last week, I wanted to share with parents the 
Showbie code for the group where your child’s revision is centrally stored for their 
upcoming mock examinations. 

A reminder, during the next few weeks, it is extremely important pupils bring a 
fully charged iPad to school each day to engage fully with our revision 
programme. 

I will be sharing more information on the importance of these devices in our 
parent information evening in September – but in brief the latest research shows 
that pupils who utilise technology for revision make up to 6 times more progress! 

Mocks give an essential opportunity for students to familiarise themselves with 
the format and content of GCSE papers and provides both them and their 
teachers a clear indicator of current and future academic performance. It is vital 
that pupils give 100% effort to all revision and mocks as they will yield essential 
information on areas of strength, weakness and misconceptions at an
individual level.

I wish every Year 10 student the very best of luck with their mocks. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me regarding any of the above should you wish.

Your Sincerely,
Mr Simmons
Assistant Headteacher (Raising Standards Lead)

Key Date Reminders:

iPad Showbie Code for Revision Material 

▪ 17th – 21st June: Revision Week
▪ 20th June: English Drop-Down Day
▪ 24th June – 12 July: Mock examination window
▪ 8th – 11th July: Work Experience
▪ 15th – 19th July: Review Week 

▪ G3KZA 
▪ Group Name is 2023-24 Y10 HT6 Revision’
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